
Dear Students, 

As we gear up for an exciting season of athletic events, it’s important to remember that your role as 
spectators carries a responsibility to uphold the values of sportsmanship and respect. Here are some key 
guidelines to ensure we maintain a positive and supportive environment for everyone: 

1. Refrain from Using Noisemakers The use of noisemakers is strictly prohibited at all events. Let’s 
cheer on our teams with enthusiasm through our voices and applause, keeping the focus on the 
game. 

2. Conform to Accepted Standards of Good Sportsmanship Show respect to all officials, coaches, 
staff, and players. Extend courtesies to everyone involved in the event, regardless of the 
outcome of the game. 

3. Avoid Crude or Abusive Language or Gestures Be mindful of your words and actions. Refrain 
from using offensive language or gestures directed toward players, opponents, officials, staff, or 
fellow spectators. 

4. Respect the Building and Grounds Regulations Follow all rules and guidelines set by the venue. 
If you notice any behavior that does not conform to these standards, please bring it to the 
attention of building authorities. 

5. Do Not Target Individuals Spectators must not single out any player, coach, or official for 
criticism or inappropriate attention. Let’s focus on supporting our team as a whole. 

By adhering to these guidelines, we can ensure that our athletic events remain enjoyable and respectful 
for everyone. Your cooperation is vital in fostering an environment where our teams can thrive, and all 
participants feel valued and respected. 

Thank you for your commitment to positive spectator behavior. Let’s make this season one to 
remember for all the right reasons! 

Best regards, 

Mr. Brostowski 
Athletic Director 


